
NOTICE 
FOR THE TOWN OF RANTOUL AND 

VILLAGE OF POTTER 

No#ce is hereby given that the public test 
of the vo#ng equipment to be used at 
the Spring General Elec#on on April 4, 
2023, will be conducted at 4:15 pm, 
Thursday, March 30th, 2023, at the 
PoIer Village Hall located at 309 Central 
Street, PoIer Wisconsin.  The public is 
welcome. 

  Ashley Mink, Town of Rantoul Clerk 
                                            Lisa Herrick, Village of PoIer Clerk 

         

Posted: March 28, 2023 
             PoIer Village Hall, Rantoul Town Shop 
             PoIer Post Office 


